
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE TRIANGLE ALDCLIFFE ROAD 

Meeting of 12th March 2018 

Present: Dave Brookes, Mike Swan, Jane Swan, Gillian Allen, Claire 
Gould, Martin Luke, Frances Tordoff  

Apologies: Geoff Easton 

Minutes of previous meeting: These were agreed. 

Recent Developments –  The new doors for the workshop have been 
ordered. We will get a delivery date once the payment has gone through. 

Spring Fair 2018 – The Spring Fair will be held on Saturday 2nd June 
2018. 

Next Volunteer Session:  The next volunteer session will be 2pm on 
Sunday 25th March 2018. 

Work will include paving the buttress, fixing the lid of the compost bin, 
weeding and pruning and restoring the posts on the pergola. 

Outstanding work 

Finishing the pump.  

Date of next meeting: 16th April 2018 


